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Chrissy Heim

From: Evansville ANEW [anewexecsec=att.net@cmail3.com] on behalf of Evansville ANEW 
[anewexecsec@att.net]

Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2014 9:32 PM
To: MaNissa  Lemon
Subject: ANEW May 2014 Newsletter

MAY 2014

 

May Membership Meeting 

In advance of summer road trips,  join us to learn 

"What every woman should know about her vehicle?" 

Ed Dietz, General Operations Manager 

Ed will discuss vehicle care, safety systems, maintenance and repair and show a 

live airbag deploy. 

Ed has been with Lefler Collision & Glass for 14 years and developed the content for 

the community outreach classes, such as Ladies Night Out, Teen Safe Driving, 

corporate safety fairs and more.  He appears on WFIE for the Ask the Expert 

segment and is certified to lead the required Continued Education Classes that are 

mandatory for individuals in the insurance industry.  Outside of work, Ed spends his 

time outdoors as well as volunteering in his community with the West Side Nut Club.

Wednesday, May 28, 2014 

Evansville Country Club 

11:30 am Networking 

12:00 pm Lunch & Program 

GUESTS are $22 per person. 

MENU: Strawberry and Frisee Salad with chicken.  Chef's newest 

salad!  Toasted Macadamia Nuts, Buttermilk White Cheddar, 

Strawberries, Grapes, Frisee, Arugula, Green Onion, Strawberry 

Vinaigrette or Ranch Dressing. Dessert: NY style cheesecake with 

berries 

(Veggie Option must be made with reservation.) 

Deadline for Reservation is Friday, May 23  at 2:00 pm. 

IN THIS ISSUE.... 

• 5 Things You Didn’t Know 
About……… 

• A Note from the President 

• 2014 ANEW Sponsors 

• 2014 Door Prize Sponsors 

2014 MEETING 
DATES 

June 25 

July 23 

August 27 

September 24 

October 22 

November 19 

December 10 
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http://evansvilleanew.org/anew-events 

  

Featured Advertiser 

A Note from the President... 

Dear ANEW Membership, 

ANEW is getting an online makeover, thanks to the tireless work of 

our Technology Committee. Based on our membership survey 

feedback, ANEW’s Board of Directors decided to move forward with a 

brand new website for 2014. ANEW’s redesigned website is hoping to 

go live in late June, and will have many new features that you have 

requested. If you are at the May meeting, you will get a teaser look at 

the new site with these new features including an interactive photo 

gallery, Facebook and Twitter live feeds and so much more.   

A big “Thank You” to Black Pixel studio for taking some great 

photographs at last month’s meeting, and for being here again this 

month to take some additional shots. These pictures and live shots 

will be showcased on ANEW’s website. In addition, they are creating 

a new membership recruitment video about ANEW to go on our home 

page. I’m really excited to see our new website, and for all of you to 

see it as well. 

Please remember that all reservations for monthly meetings MUST 

be completed through our online reservation system. Please contact 

Lori Otzmann or myself with any questions that you might have 

regarding our online reservation system.  

As always, please feel free to email me directly at 

mflemon@banterra.com with any questions, concerns or thoughts 

that you have about ANEW. As our membership grows, so do our 

needs, and wants, and we want to hear from you. Hope to see you all 

at our next meeting on May 28th as we learn “What Every Woman 

Should Know About Their Vehicle”. This meeting should be helpful 

and informative as we kickoff vacation season.  See you there! 

Best wishes, 

MaNissa Lemon 

mflemon@banterra.com 

Billie Heckel 

Treasurer 

Misty Seaton 

Director 

Lauren Jones 
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Barbara McCarty 

Director 

Vicki McDonald 
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Rita Bauer 
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Sherri Alley 
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Michelle Smith 
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2013 ANEW 
SPONSORS 

January 

Schultheis Insurance 

The Women's Hospital 

February 

Banterra Bank/Omega 
Processing Solutions 

Within Sight, LLC 

March 

Tracy Zeller Jewelry 

Cielo Boutique 

April 

Kemper 

Payne Wealth Partners 

May 

AlphaGraphics 

Kemper 

June 

Deaconess Women's 
Hospital 

Kemper 



3

Five things you didn't know...... about 
Michelle Oglesby 

1. Michelle's dream job is to have her own Dessert shop or Bakery 

after retiring from Optometry. 

2. Her greatest regret is not learning to play a musical instrument. 

3. When traveling, the one item she couldn't live without is her iPod! 

4. As a child when asked, What do you want to be when you grow 

up? Michelle's response was to be a veterinarian and a ballerina. 

5. Michelle made her singing debut in a karaoke bar, singing "I Will 

Survive" with her girlfriends. 

July 

Deja vu Skin Care 

4C of Southern Indiana 

August 

Janet Schultheis - Edward 
Jones 

Kerri Zeien Photography 

September 

German American Bank 

Kemper First choice 

October Underwriter 

Tracy Zeller Jewelry 

November 

Bowers Harrison 

Banterra Bank 

December 

Kemper CPA 

Membership Appreciation 
Underwriter 

Bamberger, Foreman, 
Oswald & Hahn 

  

DOOR PRIZE 
SPONSORS 

January - Schultheis 
Insurance 

February - The Guitar Lab 

March - Old National Events 
Plaza 

April - Banterra Bank 

May - Deja Vu Skin & Vein 
Center 

June - The Women's 
Hospital 

July - Tracy Zeller Jewelry 

August - Edward Jones/ 
Janet Schultheis 

September - Kemper CPA 

November - Cielo Boutique 

MEMBERS 
UPDATE 

Be sure to keep your profile 
up-to-date in our directory.  
Please be sure to email Lori 
Otzmann at  
anewexecsec@att.net of 
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Monthly Advertiser 

Table Space Available to Promote 
your Business 

At each ANEW meeting there are three tables available to any 

member for promotion of special events.  The tables are set up in the 

lobby area of our meeting facility except for the October Annual 

meeting and the December Holiday meeting. 

Examples of appropriate use are: members wishing to promote a not 

for profit event for which they are volunteering and a seminar, 

workshop or event hosted by a member's place of business.  Table 

space is not to be used by retailers selling items in the normal course 

of business. 

Table space is available on a first come, first serve basis.  You are 

your changes to ensure that 
all files have been updated 
and that you are receiving 
the current ANEW 
information. 

NEWS UPDATE! 

If you have a life event or 
know of someone in ANEW 
that has had a change, 
please contact an ANEW 
Board member or you may 
email: 
anewexecsec@att.net.  
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responsible for removing the material from the tables after the 

meeting.  If you are interested in securing table space please contact 

Katie Worman, Second VP - Programs at knw@bowersharrison.com 
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